Grant Rehabilitation & Care Center March 2020 (304) 257-4233

Please be Advised. . .

At Grant Rehabilitation and Care Center we take the health and safety of our residents seriously.
Due to the increase in confirmed cases of COVID-19 (Coronavirus) in surrounding states, GRCC will
be restricting all visitation until further notice as a safety precaution for our residents and staff.

We are asking for your assistance in helping our residents during this time. Please be mindful of
what information about COVID-19 you are discussing with the residents, only present facts from
the CDC or WVDHHR instead of media/social media hype. If you need help speaking about COVID-
19 or have questions, please reach out to the CDC at 1-800-232-4636 or Danielle Berg,
RN/Infection Preventionist at (304)257-4233 x5114.

We encourage you to reach out to your loved one via phone. We are diligently working to set up
a video chat option and will notify you when this becomes available.
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Roy Delgado
Loney Keplinger
Nancy Parrish
Pauline Wilson
Eleanor Harman
Lanny Dambaugh

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance.

Danielle Berg, RN/Infection Preventionist

Tammy Eckard is Odyssey
Rehab's March CNA of the
month! Tammy is a restorative
aide/CNA who assists at the
restorative table, with the
different restorative programs,
or wherever she is needed to fill
in. She is a hard worker who
sincerely cares about her
residents and wants what is best
for them. Tammy communicates
with the therapy team when
there is a patient in need of
skilled therapy services.
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Buzz & Janet Hinkle
llene Weese & family
Donna & Jim Humphrey
Donald & Debra Rexrode

In Memory of Dale Secrist:

Ernest & Linda Berg
John Haslacker family
Betty J. Inskeep

The coronavirus disease has been on everyone’s radar for the last couple of weeks. Our facility is taking steps to protect our
residents. Our residents are in the higher risk category for the virus, due to their age, and the fact that they have serious
chronic medical conditions such as heart disease, diabetes, and lung disease. They have compromised immune systems
which prevents them from fighting illness. Due to these reasons, the facility has tried to be very proactive in our care. We
have prohibited visitation. Staff and vendors are going through a screening process before they provide care to our residents.
A resource regarding the Coronavirus is https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html.

Prohibiting visitation is a double edge sword for our residents. Yes, it is protecting them, but they are missing their
relatives, and visitors that they are used to seeing on a regular basis. At this time, all of us need to become creative for
visiting. Residents enjoy receiving cards, and letters. They also enjoy receiving telephone calls. The facility is also
willing to coordinate with family regarding technology, such as Facetime, or Skype so that you can see resident’s in real
time. We will also coordinate if you would like to see your resident at the windows. If you would be interested in that,
please contact Social Services or the Activities Department.

Thank you for being cooperative and understanding during this time. We greatly appreciate your assistance in caring for
our residents.
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Visit us Online & Follow us on Social Media:
www.grantrehabilitationcarecenter.com | www.facebook.com/GrantRehabNCare | www.twitter.com/GrantRehabNCare




